Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

April 22, 2008

Laurie L. Hamilton
1613 Fish Hatchery Rd.
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527

Reference: Application S-84437, Permit S-53753

The assignment from Ronald M. and Beverly B. Abram to Laurie L. Hamilton, has been recorded
in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
92213 covering the recording fee of $50 is also enclosed.

I would be remiss if I did not bring to your attention that this permit is for the use of stored water
released under contract with the Bureau of Reclamation. Our records indicate that the previous
permittee cancelled the contract June 20, 2007. Unless a new contract has been obtained, water
may not be used under this permit. In addition, this action places this permit at risk for
cancellation. The Bureau of Reclamation should be contacted to determine if a new contract is in
effect.

erry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 92213

cc: Watermaster 14
Ronald M. and Beverly B. Abram
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
File



